
Principal Message 9/9/22 

Stevenson Families, 

Even though this week was one less day, we still were as busy as ever learning new things, taking the 

first FAST test in grades K-2, experiencing a lesson from our new math curriculum at Math Night, and 

getting our pictures made for the yearbook and ID badges.  Families have until Friday the 16th to bring 

in the picture order forms or order online.  After that date, families will be charged shipping costs. 

There has been a change regarding FAST testing, the test for grades 3-6 has been moved from Tuesday 

to Wednesday next week.  The students will take reading on Wednesday and Math on Thursday.  We 

can’t wait to see how amazing they do! 

The Blue Ribbon T-shirts arrived and were given to students this week.  If you ordered a shirt and didn’t 

receive it, please contact our amazing Volunteer Fundraising Group at help@rlsfundrasing.org.  They will 

assist you.  The Spirit T-shirts are expected to arrive sometime next week. 

Don’t forget if you are in grades 4-6, our Science and Engineering Fair Informational Night will be held in 

the PAB on Wednesday, September 14th beginning at 4:15pm.  Mrs. Gibbs will share important 

information and where to find resources. 

Penguin Palooza is fast approaching on Friday Sept 30th from 3-6pm. Click on the link to purchase your 

all access wristbands and to fill out your waivers ahead of time to avoid lines at the 

gate. https://rlsfundraising.org/index.php/events/penguin-palooza/  *Please review the attached 

instructions on how to purchase your wristbands to get a multi-child discount. Wristbands will come 

home with your child the week of the event.  

Next week Kindergarten through Second Grade families will have an opportunity to join their child for 

lunch.  In order to reserve your spot to eat with your child, you must complete the reservation at 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044aaaa82ca3fe3-lunch1 .  Please know that ONLY registered 

Volunteers are able to eat with their child unaccompanied by a BPS employee.  At the end of the child’s 

lunch time, the child must return to their teacher and the parent/guardian must sign out at the office.  

Please remember that because of limited seating, you must complete your reservation prior to coming 

in for lunch. 

We are in desperate need of volunteers to assist with the cones during dismissal.  If you can spare some 

time, we would greatly appreciate it.  The link to sign up is 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop.  We could also use some volunteers 

to weed the front garden bed and fluff the mulch on the Kindergarten playground.  If you are interested 

in helping us out with that, please call the front office. 

Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend!  I’ll see you Monday in the 

carloop! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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